
From: James Tillotson [mailto:jwdt2@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2017 9:47 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No to Northern Pass 
 
James Tillotson 
1958 US Rt 3 
Columbia, NH 03576 
 
November 7, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Bury the lines completely,  or bury the entire project. No to Northern Pass!!! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
James Tillotson 
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